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Please issue a ban on fracking in the Delaware River and the entire Delaware River Basin
Watershed. 
Approximately 17 million people get their drinking water from the Delaware River and therefore it
should be safeguarded against any possible sources of contamination. 
In addition, please ban any regulation that will allow for the discharge of toxic wastewater
produced by fracking (locally or elsewhere) into the Delaware River Basin. This has the same
potential harmful outcome.
Lastly, please also ban the transfer (and removal) of any clean water from the DE River Basin
Watershed to be transported and used for fracking elsewhere. 
Please issue a complete and total ban on any fracking and related activities in and around our clean
DE River Basin Watershed area. We need it to drink and to support our local economies. Many jobs
rely on it!
Thank you.
 


